
  

   

PTO Executive Board Meeting Minutes from:  May 11, 2021 

 
In Attendance: 

Laura Thomas, Jenny Montgomery, Linda Rutishauser, Robin Paris 
       
1. Board reviewed and approved April financials.   
2. Pursuant to St. Charles North High School Parent Teacher 
Organization Bylaws dated 2/01/2017 ARTICLE VI Sections 3, 4 and 
5, the Executive Board positions for school year 2021-2022 shall be 
filled as follows:  

• Laura Thomas, President and Treasurer until November 1, 2021  

• Jenny Montgomery, Vice President until November 1, 2021 

• Robin Paris, Vice President 

• Linda Rutishauser, Secretary  
o as voted unanimously by the current Executive Board since 

no other candidates have come forward.  

• The Executive Board will continue to seek new candidates for 
the President and Treasurer positions throughout the coming 
school year. 

  

 

 


